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From 1 July 2025, the ATO will pay super on government-funded
Parental Leave Pay – known as a Paid Parental Leave Super
Contribution (PPLSC). To be eligible, each person must receive
Parental Leave Pay from Services Australia for a child born or adopted
from 1 July 2025. PPLSC is:

based on the Superannuation Guarantee rate, and will include an
interest component

paid as a lump sum after the end of the financial year in which
Parental Leave Pay was received

paid to the super fund where superannuation contributions are
currently paid (including SMSFs).

We’ll pay the first PPLSC in the 2026–27 financial year.

If Parental Leave Pay is shared with another person, a superannuation
contribution will be paid to each person’s superannuation fund, based
on their portion of the Parental Leave Pay.

It's important that an eligible person:

continues to apply for Parental Leave Pay through Services
Australia

updates their personal details and make sure their name and
address match with the ATO, Services Australia, and their super
fund.

For more information about PPLSC, visit ato.gov.au/PPLSC
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Our commitment to you
We are committed to providing you with accurate, consistent and clear
information to help you understand your rights and entitlements and meet
your obligations.

If you follow our information and it turns out to be incorrect, or it is
misleading and you make a mistake as a result, we will take that into
account when determining what action, if any, we should take.

Some of the information on this website applies to a specific financial year.
This is clearly marked. Make sure you have the information for the right year
before making decisions based on that information.

If you feel that our information does not fully cover your circumstances, or
you are unsure how it applies to you, contact us or seek professional
advice.
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Looking for the latest news for Super funds? You can stay up to date
by visiting our Super funds newsroom and subscribing  to our
monthly Super funds newsletter and CRT alerts.
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